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  Breaking Windows David Bank,2001 Breaking Windows is a gripping account of
Bill Gates's plan to establish a monopoly and create a new kind of business
organism. Bank shows how the company's executives faced a tough legal
challenge, and how they are dealing with the limits of Microsoft's growth.
  Fixing Broken Windows George L. Kelling,Catherine M. Coles,1997 Cites
successful examples of community-based policing.
  Real World Windows 10 Development Edward Moemeka,Elizabeth
Moemeka,2015-12-29 Emphasizing XAML and C#, this book provides readers with
all the tools, ideas, and inspiration to begin Windows Universal App
development for Windows 10. Real World Windows 10 Development addresses
developers who want to break into this market by providing detailed
explanations of the various aspects of Universal App development. Written by
authors with deep knowledge in Windows 10 universal app development, you will
learn how to make the most of the Windows 10 SDK to build applications that
can be published on IoT devices, phones, tablets, laptops, desktops, Xbox,
HoloLens, and the Surface Hub. Readers will learn how to: Extend the appeal
of their native, web-based, or universal apps with media, shell integration,
and inter-app communications Build adaptive user interfaces that scale to the
screen dimensions they are displayed on Monitize your apps Introduce mapping
What if you already have pre-existing software in the form of native win32
applications or a website? Real World Windows 10 Development tackles this by
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providing detailed tutorials on the approaches used to leverage your existing
code investment. Finally, Real World Windows 10 Development provides a step-
by-step walk through of the various approaches developers can use to
distribute their universal apps. In this book, you’ll get: Detailed
descriptions of Windows 10 app development Samples emphasizing the use of
XAML/C# Adherence to Windows 10 guidelines for successful app acceptance
  Windows 10 For Dummies Andy Rathbone,2016-08-15 A guide to the new release
of the operating system covers its updated features, applications, hardware
requirements, customization, and troubleshooting.
  Windows 10 In Depth (includes Content Update Program) Brian Knittel,Paul
McFedries,2015-09-10 Windows 10 In Depth is just the guide you need. It will
get you through the learning curve to become a Windows 10 expert. The authors
of Windows 10 In Depth have scaled the steepest part of the learning curve
for you, and give you great guidance from the first page to the last, from
your first hour with Windows 10 to long-term management and maintenance
tasks. In addition, this book is part of Que’s exciting new Content Update
Program. As Microsoft updates features of Windows 10, sections of this book
will be updated or new sections will be added to match the updates to the
software. The updates will be delivered to you via a FREE Web Edition of this
book, which can be accessed with any Internet connection. To learn more,
visit www.quepublishing.com/CUP. This massive book includes detailed step-by-
step procedures, which you through even the most complex configuration and
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management tasks. Whether you have a traditional PC or a souped-up tablet
with a touchscreen, Windows 10 In Depth is just the guide you need. It will
get you through the learning curve to become a Windows 10 expert. The authors
have scaled the steepest part of the learning curve for you. From the first
page to the last, and from your first hour with Windows 10, Brian Knittel and
Paul McFedries share their 50+ years of combined Windows, networking, and
security experience with you.
  Windows 10 All-in-One For Dummies Woody Leonhard,Ciprian Adrian
Rusen,2021-01-27 Dig into the ins and outs of Windows 10 Computer users have
been “doing Windows” since the 1980s. That long run doesn’t mean everyone
knows the best-kept secrets of the globally ubiquitous operating system.
Windows 10 All-in-One For Dummies, 4th Edition offers a deep guide for
navigating the basics of Windows 10 and diving into more advanced features.
Authors and recognized Windows experts Ciprian Rusen and Woody Leonhard
deliver a comprehensive and practical resource that provides the knowledge
you need to operate Windows 10, along with a few shortcuts to make using a
computer feel less like work. This book teaches you all about the most
important parts of Windows 10, including: Installing and starting a fresh
Windows 10 installation Personalizing Windows 10 Using Universal Apps in
Windows 10 How to control your system through the Control Panel in Windows 10
Securing Windows 10 against a universe of threats Windows 10 All-in-One For
Dummies, 4th Edition is perfect for business users of Windows 10 who need to
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maximize their productivity and efficiency with the operating system. It also
belongs on the bookshelf of anyone who hopes to improve their general Windows
10 literacy, from the complete novice to the power-user.
  1 Microsoft Way . . . A Cookbook to Breaking Bill Gates Windows Monopoly
Without Breaking Windows Reginald P. Burgess,1998-04
  Mastering in Windows 10 Operating System Volume I And Volume II Lalit
Mali,2017-04-25 Mastering in Windows 10 Operating System is a guide that
helps all dedicated windows users in exploring everything about the modern
Windows 10 Operating System. It teaches you - Fundamentals of modern
computers.- Basic computer system, journey of windows from its born to
todays. - installing & configure window 10 operating system.- To explore all
window 10 modern tile apps via Windows.- To configure and customize all
Windows settings, services and control.- Windows apps, system tools, PC
settings, accessories apps, control panel. - Windows 10 trick and tips,
shortcut keys launch with run.- Window registry, modify, edit registry
control & know more about it.- Configure group policy including computer
system and user configuration. - Explore each & every window 10 group policy
one by one in this book.
  Breaking Away From Broken Windows Ralph Taylor,2018-03-08 In Breaking Away
from Broken Windows Ralph Taylor uses data on recent Baltimore crime-
reduction efforts to attack the 'broken windows' thesis--that is, the
currently fashionable notion that by reducing or eliminating superficial
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signs of disorder (dilapidated buildings, graffiti, incivil behavior by
teenagers, etc.), urban police deparments can make significant and lasting
reductions in crime. Taylor argues that such measures, while useful, are only
a partial solution to the problem at hand. His data supports a materialist
view: changes in levels of physical decay, superficial social disorder, and
racial composition do not lead to higher crime, while economic decline does.
He contends that the Baltimore example shows that in order to make real,
long-term reductions in crime, urban politicians, businesses, and community
leaders must work together to improve the economic fortunes of those living
in high-crime areas.
  The Old New Thing Raymond Chen,2006-12-27 Raymond Chen is the original
raconteur of Windows. --Scott Hanselman, ComputerZen.com Raymond has been at
Microsoft for many years and has seen many nuances of Windows that others
could only ever hope to get a glimpse of. With this book, Raymond shares his
knowledge, experience, and anecdotal stories, allowing all of us to get a
better understanding of the operating system that affects millions of people
every day. This book has something for everyone, is a casual read, and I
highly recommend it! --Jeffrey Richter, Author/Consultant, Cofounder of
Wintellect Very interesting read. Raymond tells the inside story of why
Windows is the way it is. --Eric Gunnerson, Program Manager, Microsoft
Corporation Absolutely essential reading for understanding the history of
Windows, its intricacies and quirks, and why they came about. --Matt Pietrek,
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MSDN Magazine's Under the Hood Columnist Raymond Chen has become something of
a legend in the software industry, and in this book you'll discover why. From
his high-level reminiscences on the design of the Windows Start button to his
low-level discussions of GlobalAlloc that only your inner-geek could love,
The Old New Thing is a captivating collection of anecdotes that will help you
to truly appreciate the difficulty inherent in designing and writing quality
software. --Stephen Toub, Technical Editor, MSDN Magazine Why does Windows
work the way it does? Why is Shut Down on the Start menu? (And why is there a
Start button, anyway?) How can I tap into the dialog loop? Why does the
GetWindowText function behave so strangely? Why are registry files called
hives? Many of Windows' quirks have perfectly logical explanations, rooted in
history. Understand them, and you'll be more productive and a lot less
frustrated. Raymond Chen--who's spent more than a decade on Microsoft's
Windows development team--reveals the hidden Windows you need to know. Chen's
engaging style, deep insight, and thoughtful humor have made him one of the
world's premier technology bloggers. Here he brings together behind-the-
scenes explanations, invaluable technical advice, and illuminating anecdotes
that bring Windows to life--and help you make the most of it. A few of the
things you'll find inside: What vending machines can teach you about
effective user interfaces A deeper understanding of window and dialog
management Why performance optimization can be so counterintuitive A peek at
the underbelly of COM objects and the Visual C++ compiler Key details about
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backwards compatibility--what Windows does and why Windows program security
holes most developers don't know about How to make your program a better
Windows citizen
  Computer hardware, Ubuntu Linux, Windows 10, Internet Introductions Lalit
Mali,2017-03-07 This book will help its readers to know more about the basics
of computer hardware and its peripheral devices, number system, operating
system. This book also contains information about Windows 10 operating system
and its interface, Linux introduction, installing linux, Ubuntu linux
interface root/console & command line control and its structure, understating
internet & its concept as well as tips about Microsoft office 2016, detail
explanation about Microsoft office application menu & tab complete
description.
  Windows 10 At Work For Dummies Ciprian Adrian Rusen,2015-10-05 The fast and
easy way to get up and running with Windows 10 at work If you want to spend
less time figuring out Windows and more time getting things accomplished,
you've come to the right place. Covering Windows 10 and packed with time-
saving tips to help you get the most out of the software, Windows 10 At Work
For Dummies offers everything you need to get back precious hours of your
work day and make Windows work for you, rather than against you. This full-
color, all-encompassing guide breaks down the most common Windows tasks into
easily digestible parts, providing you with illustrated, step-by-step
instructions on everything you'll encounter in Windows 10. From setting up
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your desktop with your favorite apps to finding the files and applications
you need—and everything in between—this hands-on, friendly guide takes the
headache out of working with Windows. Provides over 300 tasks broken into
core steps Provides easy-to-follow answers to all of your Windows questions
Illustrates the new features of Windows 10 If you're a time-pressed
professional looking to find answers to all of your Windows-related
questions, this is the one-stop resource you'll turn to again and again.
  Windows 10 Anniversary Update Bible Rob Tidrow,Jim Boyce,Jeffrey R.
Shapiro,2017-04-03 Your all-inclusive guide to Windows 10 Anniversary Edition
Windows 10 Bible, Anniversary Update presents the ultimate reference for
enterprise and professional Windows 10 Anniversary Update users. From setup
and settings to networking and the daily workflow, this book provides expert
guidance on all aspects of the OS. Read from beginning to end for a
comprehensive tour of all of the nooks and crannies, or dip in as needed to
find quick answers to your most pressing issues—formatted as a reference
divided into mini-tutorials, this guide delves deep into the Windows 10
Anniversary Update to walk you through every inch of functionality.
Personalize your settings, desktop, and security to augment the way you work;
configure Windows 10 for enterprise with remote access, groups, and Hyper-V;
set up a private network for two or 20 computers, and manage security to keep
your content safe—everything you need to know is explained here. This book
provides clear, authoritative guidance toward every aspect of the old and new
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to help you take advantage of everything Windows 10 Anniversary Update has to
offer. Customize your Windows 10 Anniversary Update experience Install and
remove hardware and software Set up your network and configure security
Manage content, connect to printers, and troubleshoot issues Clear your to-do
list faster than ever with Cortana voice commands, Windows Ink, Windows
Hello, and a cross-platform capability that allows you to integrate a range
of platforms including tablets, phones, Raspberry Pi, and even Xbox. Even if
you're an experienced user, you're probably missing out on some very cool
features—let the Windows 10 Bible, Anniversary Update fill the gaps and take
your Windows 10 experience to the next level.
  Storm Data ,1961
  Parliamentary Papers Great Britain. Parliament. House of Commons,1849
  How to Hack Like a Legend Sparc Flow,2022-10-25 Tag along with a master
hacker on a truly memorable attack. From reconnaissance to infiltration,
you’ll experience their every thought, frustration, and strategic decision-
making first-hand in this exhilarating narrative journey into a highly
defended Windows environment driven by AI. Step into the shoes of a master
hacker and break into an intelligent, highly defensive Windows environment.
You’ll be infiltrating the suspicious (fictional) offshoring company G & S
Trust and their hostile Microsoft stronghold. While the target is fictional,
the corporation’s vulnerabilities are based on real-life weaknesses in
today’s advanced Windows defense systems. You’ll experience all the thrills,
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frustrations, dead-ends, and eureka moments of the mission first-hand, while
picking up practical, cutting-edge techniques for evading Microsoft’s best
security systems. The adventure starts with setting up your elite hacking
infrastructure complete with virtual Windows system. After some thorough
passive recon, you’ll craft a sophisticated phishing campaign to steal
credentials and gain initial access. Once inside you’ll identify the security
systems, scrape passwords, plant persistent backdoors, and delve deep into
areas you don’t belong. Throughout your task you’ll get caught, change tack
on a tee, dance around defensive monitoring systems, anddisable tools from
the inside. Spark Flow’s clever insights, witty reasoning, andstealth
maneuvers teach you to be patient, persevere, and adapt your skills at the
drop of a hat. You’ll learn how to: Identify and evade Microsoft security
systems like Advanced Threat Analysis,QRadar, MDE, and AMSI Seek out
subdomains and open ports with Censys, Python scripts, and other OSINT tools
Scrape password hashes using Kerberoasting Plant camouflaged C# backdoors and
payloads Grab victims’ credentials with more advanced techniques like
reflection anddomain replication Like other titles in the How to Hack series,
this book is packed with interesting tricks, ingenious tips, and links to
useful resources to give you a fast-paced, hands-on guide to penetrating and
bypassing Microsoft security systems.
  Windows 10 In Depth Brian Knittel,Paul McFedries,2018-02-05 This new
edition covers the Fall Creators Update to Windows 10. Do more in less time!
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Experienced with Windows? Don’t let Windows 10 make you feel like a beginner
again! This book is packed with intensely useful knowledge, tips, and
shortcuts you just won’t find anywhere else. It’s the fastest, best way to
master Windows 10’s full power, revamped interface, and new tools—from the
reconfigured Start menu to the Cortana personal assistant. This friendly,
expert guide will make Windows 10 way more productive, painless, and fun,
whether you’re running it on a computer or a tablet...at home, at work, on
the road, anywhere! · Take a quick guided tour of everything that’s new in
Windows 10 · Get the most out of Edge, Microsoft’s modern web browser ·
Navigate the Windows 10 interface (and customize it to make yourself more
comfortable) · Discover hidden shortcuts and timesavers you’d never find on
your own · Quickly locate and use files, media, apps, websites, and
management tools · Connect reliably and safely to networks, the Internet, and
Wi-Fi hotspots · Increase your efficiency by taking advantage of Windows 10’s
virtual desktops · Maximize the performance and reliability of your hardware
and storage devices · Set up a safe and effective network for your home or
office · Systematically protect yourself from viruses, spyware, snoops,
fraud, and spam · Use the most convenient and efficient interface for every
task: keyboard, touch, pen, or voice · Discover tweaks and customizations
that are actually worth the effort · Get more out of your Windows 10 laptop
or tablet on the road · Remotely use your Windows 10 computer and data from
anywhere on earth · Access even more power with Windows 10’s command-line
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utilities · Use Hyper-V, the subsystem for Linux, and Windows containers to
run other operating systems alongside Windows · Troubleshoot the most common
Windows 10 problems—and the toughest ones This book is part of Que's Content
Update Program (CUP), which provides content updates to certain books for
major technology changes. As Microsoft ® makes significant updates to Windows
10, sections of this book will be updated or new sections will be added to
match the updates to the software. The updates wil
  Windows 10 Simplified Victor ASHIEDU, About the Book Windows 10 Simplified
is a 4-part series. This FREE eBook covers the following useful guides: 1.
“How to Upgrade Windows 7 to Windows 10” 2. “How to Uninstall a Program in
Windows 10” 3. How to Change Time Zone in Windows 10 4. How to Change Account
Picture in Windows 5. How to Fix Windows 10 Search if it Stops Working 6.
“How to Restore Windows 10 Start Menu if it Stops Working 7. “How to fix
Windows Update Download is Stuck at 0% 8. “How to Get Windows 10 Wifi to Work
if it Won’t Turn on 9. “How to Fix Black Screen in Windows 10 10. “How to Fix
Windows Modules Installer Worker High CPU” Other Books in The Series Windows
10 Simplified, Vol 1: Guides to Fix 24 Common Windows 10 Problems Windows 10
Simplified, Vol 2: Guides to Fix 26 Advanced Windows 10 Problems Windows 10
Simplified, Vol 3: 35 Windows 10 Setup Guides for Everyday Users Windows 10
Simplified, Vol 4: 28 Advanced Windows 10 Setup Guides for Administrators
  Broken Windows, Broken Business Michael Levine,2021-05-11 Now revised and
updated, this inspired, impactful, and important book shows how to achieve
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the ultimate success by rectifying the small problems that can sink a
business (Stephen R, Covey, author of The 7 Habits of Highly Effective
People). Once every few years a book comes along with an insight so
penetrating, so powerful—and so simply, demonstrably true—that it instantly
changes the way we think and do business. Such a book is Broken Windows,
Broken Business, a breakthrough in management theory that can alter the
destiny of countless companies striving to stay ahead of their competition.
In this vital work, author Michael Levine offers compelling evidence that
problems in business, large and small, typically stem from inattention to
tiny details. Social psychologists and criminologists agree that if a window
in a building is broken and left unrepaired, soon thereafter the rest of the
windows will be broken—and the perception will build that crime in that
neighborhood is out of control. The same principle applies to business.
Drawing on real-world corporate examples, from JetBlue's decision to give
fliers what they really want—leather seats, personal televisions, online
ticketing - to Google's customer-based strategy for breaking out of the pack
of Internet search engines, to business-to-business firms' successes and
failures, Levine proves again and again how constant vigilance and an
obsession with detail can make or break a business or a brand. With tips and
advice on changing any business to one that dots its i's, crosses its t's,
and attracts more clients, Broken Windows, Broken Business goes straight to
the heart of what makes all enterprises successful—the little things that
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mean a lot.
  Clean Code Cookbook Maximiliano Contieri,2023-09-11 Often, software
engineers and architects work with large, complex code bases that they need
to scale and maintain. With this cookbook, author Maximiliano Contieri takes
you beyond the concept of clean code by showing you how to identify
improvement opportunities and their impact on production code. When it comes
to reliability and system evolution, these techniques provide benefits that
pay off over time. Using real life examples in JavaScript, PHP, Java, Python,
and many other programming languages, this cookbook provides proven recipes
to help you scale and maintain large systems. Every section covers
fundamental concepts including readability, coupling, testability, and
extensibility, as well as code smells—symptoms of a problem that requires
special attention—and the recipes to address them. As you proceed through
this book, refactoring recipes and the variety of code smells increase in
complexity. You will: Understand the benefits of clean code and learn how to
detect code smells Learn refactoring techniques step by step Gain
illustrative code examples in several modern programming languages Get a
comprehensive catalog of common code smells, their impacts, and possible
solutions Use code that's straight to the point, favoring readability and
learning
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access or editing
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